
HOLLYWOOD HILLS ELEMENTARY

FSA PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT

5th Grade: Tuesday, January 26, 2021

4th Grade: Wednesday, January  27, 2021

3rd Grade: Thursday, January 28, 2021 

All presentations will take place at 6:00pm
virtually on Microsoft Teams!

Click HERE to join us or access the link on the 
HHE Website! 

Please join us for this important Title 1 Parent Training! 
We will provide information and answer questions about 
your child’s upcoming Florida Standards Assessments
(FSA) including:

 What the test is and why we are administering it
 Which assessments your child will be taking
 Available Resources
 Sample questions

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2M5ZTAwNzEtMDZkMS00YzZlLTlmNTctOTEwZTFhYWYyNDE3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2270e3f19a-d475-4f2d-baf6-a8abe478ef62%22%7d
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